Hello Birch class!
The following provides information regarding the Fall Parent Teacher Conferences:
**This PTC's will look a little different from traditional PTC's. Please read this email carefully to receive important sign up info.**
 
Wasatch would like to start a tradition where each teacher comes to visit the homes of students once per year. This visit is for students and parents, and/or the whole family. It will be used as a way to build stronger relationships and community. 

The idea is that Mr. Woody will visit each family at their home; to their comfort level. He has indicated that he is happy to visit each family inside their home, in their yard outside, or even at a nearby park, depending on what each family is most comfortable with. Each visit will be scheduled for approximately 30 min. Please find a workable time in the sign-up lists through the Birch class Track It Forward link (find link below). The sign-ups are categorized by appointed areas of the valley. Each family will find their sign-up; as per their city/area and select a preferred time. A specific date with assigned times, has been designated per sign-up/area. Once you have chosen a time that might work for your family, please make any preferences or notes as to where you would like to meet, as you sign-up. I will forward these notes to Mr. Woody. If no note is made Mr. Woody will assume that you want him to come to your home. If you cannot make any of the allotted times for that particular day work, please reach out to Mr. Woody by email and he will make every effort to accommodate you for another day. Also, to make things a bit easier on Mr. Woody and travel time, please consider signing up for "the next available slot" on the list or possibly next to a fellow Birch family that you know lives fairly close to you. This will help fill in the gaps between visits. :) Mr. Woody will do his best to contact you regarding any conflicts with travel time on the day of (if needed or at all possible).
 
Birch class family visits (PTC) link

Please feel free to email me or Mr. Woody with any questions, and keep in mind that this year's PTC’s will count toward your volunteer time!
 
Warm regards,
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